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Platinum Jubilee Celebrations 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parents 
 
On Thursday 26th and Friday 27th May we will be celebrating the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee at school.  The 
children will take part in a range of activities to celebrate and learn about this historic event.   
 
On Thursday 26th May we ask that children come to school wearing red, white and blue.  We will be 
having a picnic as a whole school, so ask children to bring a celebration packed lunch on that day.  Packed 
lunches can be ordered if required.   
 
On Friday 27th May Caterlink are providing their special Jubilee menu (information about this has been 
sent separately). 
 
We are looking forward to a lovely couple of days and thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Hayley McGoldrick 
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